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January 29, 2020 
 
 
Chairs and Members 
Animal Welfare Advisory Committee 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 28, 2020 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st and 2nd Reports of the Animal 
Welfare Advisory Committee (AWAC), from the meetings held on December 5, 2019 and 
January 9, 2020, respectively: 
 
a) the 1st Report of the AWAC BE RECEIVED; and, 

 
b) that the following actions be taken with respect to the 2nd Report of the AWAC: 
 
i) that the following actions be taken with respect to the Spring 2020 Go Wild, Grow Wild 

(GWGW) event: 
 

A) the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee BE PERMITTED to attend the 2020 GWGW 
event in order to promote public education/awareness of animal welfare related issues 
in London; and, 

B) the expenditure of up to $295.00 + tax from the 2020 AWAC budget BE APPROVED 
to pay for entry and booth space at the event; it being noted that the AWAC and the 
Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee may seek to share the 
above-noted booth and associated costs; and, 

 
ii) clauses 1.1, 3.1, 3.2, 4.1, 5.1, 5.2, 5.4 and 5.5, BE RECEIVED. (2.3/2/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee 
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